
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
June 4, 2012 
 
 
CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS & TRAINING COMMISSION 
TECHNICAL MEMO 2012-07 
 
TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 
 Criminal Justice Agencies 
 
FROM: Program Director Jennifer C. Pritt 
 Criminal Justice Professionalism Program 
 
SUBJECT: New Post-Basic Course 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
At the May 2012 meeting, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission approved 
new Specialized Course 1194 Responding to Veterans (16 hours), effective May 10, 2012.   

Copies of the course and the accompanying videos were provided on DVDs to Training Center 
Directors at the Commission meeting.  The course is also available through ATMS. 

If you have any questions, please contact Training and Research Manager Linda Adams of the 
Curriculum Development Section at lindaadams@fdle.state.fl.us, or call 850-410-8351. 
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cc: Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission Members 


